
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #35                       Friday, October 20, 2023 
 
The following college is scheduled to visit MTHS.  Please make sure to SIGNUP on Scoir.  These visits will take place in the 
Counseling Office. 
 

Friday, October 20th Juniata College 

Monday, October 23rd Johnson & Wales University 

Tuesday, October 24th St. Joseph's University 

 West Chester University 

 Quinnipiac University 

Wednesday, October 25th Calvin University 

 Lycoming College 

Thursday, October 26th Temple University 

Friday, October 27th Gettysburg College 

 
 
Attention Juniors: Interested in seeing the different programs CTC has to offer?  There will be field trips to each CTC campus 
October 31, November 1, and November 2.  The permission form is located in the CTC folder under Materials on the Class of 
2025 page and in the counseling office.  Permission forms are due back in the counseling office on Monday October 23.  Any 
questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt. 
 
Attention Sophomores:  If you are interested in seeing the half day programs CTC has to offer, there will be a field trip to Willow 
St CTC on Monday November 6 in the morning. The permission form is in the CTC folder under Materials on the Class of 2026 
page and in the counseling office.  Permission forms are due back in the counseling office on Monday October 23.  Any questions, 
please see Mrs. Stoudt. 
 
Do you speak a language other than English at home? Are you taking an advanced level of world language? If you said yes to 
either of these questions AND you are graduating this year, you might qualify for a PA Seal of Biliteracy! The Seal of Biliteracy is 
an award to recognize your language skills and is an impressive credential on your high school transcript, resume, and college 
applications. You could make more money in future professions, earn college credits, and have more job opportunities than 
someone without the Seal of Biliteracy. If interested or if you have any questions, please see your Counselor or World Language 
teacher before the November 3 deadline. 
 
Key Club is hosting a shoe drive in benefit of Soles for Souls! Donate any of your new or gently worn shoes and they will be sent 
to developing countries around the world. There is a box located in the main lobby to put your shoes in until October 27th.  
 
MTHS Mini-Thon will be hosting a spikeball tournament on Sunday, October 22.  Registration will occur during lunches this 
week until today, October 20th.  See you on October 22 for a fun tournament.   
 
Winter is coming, and the MT Ski Club has announced their ski and snowboard trips. Shred the pow on 1 Thursday and 4 Friday 
night trips to Blue Mountain Ski Resort. Check out www.mtski.com for trip details. New skiers and boarders are welcome! 
Registration is due by Thursday, October 26th or until spaces are filled but don’t delay! Register ASAP to secure your spot. There 
will also be an awesome trip to New England this year, details to come.   
 
All students have now been placed in a club. Please check your schedule in sapphire to see what club you have received. If you 
wish to make a change to your club, please use the link to the club change form on the Library schoology course.  
 
Attention any baseball/softball player interested in winter workouts.  Please report to Mr. McCarthy's room (137) TODAY, 
immediately after school.  The winter workout schedule and expectations for the winter will be reviewed.  This is for all 
prospective baseball/softball players grades 9-12.  The meeting will last approx. 40 minutes. 
 

-see other side- 



On Wednesday 10/25, there will be an informational meeting for all students interested in playing Boys Lacrosse in Spring 2024. 
The meeting will begin at 7pm in Convocation Hall. All students should plan to attend and have at least one parent in attendance 
as well. 
 
Attention anyone interested in the Rifle Team this winter. Rifle will have open range Wednesday, October 25th, from 4pm - 6pm 
in the Rifle Range by the arena. Please see Mrs Noecker in room 219 for questions or more information.  
 
OPEN BOWLING:  For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING on Mondays, 
from 3:30 to 5:00 PM, at Dutch Lanes.  Cost is $5 for the hour and a half.  You will need to provide your own transportation. 
 
The high school girls’ basketball team will have open gyms every Monday from 6:30 PM - 8 PM at Landis Run Gym and 
Thursday’s from 5 PM - 6:30 PM in the Middle School Gym. Open gyms are open to all girls in grades 9-12. 
 
Attention Fall Athletes:  If you intend on participating in a winter sport, please complete your Section 7 in Healthy Roster by 
Monday, November 6th.  Check your Healthy Roster notifications for more information.   
 
ATTENTION WINTER ATHLETES IN GRADES 7-12!! Beginning in the 2023-2024 School Year, the Manheim Township Athletics 
Department will be requiring all PIAA CIPPE forms (physicals) be submitted electronically via Healthy Roster. This applies to 
athletes entering grades 7 through 12 looking to participate in a PIAA school sponsored sport. Paper copies or emailed copies will 
no longer be accepted, each athlete’s parent/guardian must create their Healthy Roster account and upload their own physicals. 
Please visit the Athletics Page on the MTSD website for more information including Step by Step Instructions and Frequently 
Asked Questions.   
 
Registration is now open for Manheim Township Recreation’s High School Basketball league!  
Please visit www.manheimtownship.org and search for Online Activity Registration. Deadline to register is Wednesday, 
November 22nd. For questions, please contact Brandon Pentz at 717-290-7180 ext. 3106. Checkout our Facebook page at 
Manheim Township Recreation Department for more information on all of our programs. 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vfoot Penn Manor A MU – Biemesderfer Stadium 7:00  4:15 
Vgstennis D3 Doubles Finals A Hershey Racquet Club All Day   
 
 
 
 


